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President Deflorio, 
At the time of this writing, the 2013 Symposium Chair, Philip Legge, and 
myself are about to make a number of hotel site visits to Florida’s gulf coast. 
By the fall BOD meeting a hotel contract should be close to being signed. 
Soon after this site and contract are set I will be contacting a few leads for 
the 2014 Symposium. I have talked to a few interested parties and it will be 
time for some gentle prodding. Namely the west coast or the midwest. 
The 2012 Symposium in Corning, New York is on schedule and registration 
packets should be coming in late winter 2012. 
Mike Souza and his committees have done an outstanding job of reserving 
exhibitor booths and arranging a top notch technical program. 
I will be in attendance at this meeting and I will again bring up the subject of 
the ASGS BOD putting on the 2014 Symposium. 
Scott Bankroff 
ASGS Symposium Coordinator 


